The PTA Post

Edition No.9 - 2022/2023 January 2023

Newsletter of the Southbourne Schools' PTA

Dates for your diary:

Fri 13th January: 1445 - 1515 preloved uniforms for sale at the shed.

Mon 16th January: 0850 - 0915 preloved uniforms for sale at the shed.

Wed 25th January: 1900 - 2000 PTA meeting in the Junior School.

Fri 27th January: 1445 - 1515 preloved uniforms for sale at the shed.



Wishing everyone a very Happy New Year!



We hope you all enjoyed the holiday season and had fun opening your gifts from the Secret Shopping event, the children all put a lot of thought into choosing them! The total profit raised in December from fundraising is:

- Secret Shopping £1016.50
- Chocolate Tombola £403
- World Cup Sweepsake £155
- Total... OVER £1,500!!!

A very big thank you to Karen and all of the helpers which made the shopping event such an enjoyable and huge success. Planning and organising over 2000 gifts is no easy task! Money raised has been spent on popcorn for the end of term movies in class, books for Christmas presents for both schools, and work towards decorating and furnishings. Thank you for your donations.



Southbourne PTA Lottery £1 per week, 40% of takings go directly to the school PTA.

Anyone can sign up: http://bit.ly/southbournelottery

PTA Meeting Agenda - 25th Jan (1900-2000)

- Introduction and welcome
- 2. Minutes from previous meeting
- 3. Ideas for Events:

World Book Day (2 Mar) Drawing Competition Easter

Healthy Week

- 4. Headteacher Updates
- 5. Any other business
- 6. Date of next meeting

Everyone is welcome and to join the mailing list please email southbourneptachair@gmail.com.

Preloved Uniforms

Donations of all clean and good condition items are welcome. Purchases are £1 each, don't forget we have coats, shoes, forest school items as well as everyday uniform items.



amazon smile

Do you shop on Amazon? If so, you could be earning much-needed money for our schools, without spending more. Simply log on to your Amazon account through www.smile.amazon.co.uk, select "Southbourne Primary Schools Parent Teacher Association" and shop as usual. Also available on the app.

Questions or Ideas?

Please contact <u>southbourneptachair@gmail.com</u> or visit the 'Southbourne Schools PTA Charity Updates' and 'Southbourne PTA Helpers' Facebook pages.